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Subject: 2024 DFBC Activities Recap, Achievements, and Highlights 
 
Dear DFBC Members, 
 
We hope this message finds you well and in great spirits! As we reflect on the past year, we are thrilled 
to share a recap of the incredible activities, achievements, and highlights that defined 2024 for the Dubai 
Filipino Bowling Club (DFBC). 
 
2024 was a year of remarkable transformation, growth, and success for our club: 
 
Exciting Events: From action-packed leagues and tournaments to engaging social gatherings, our events 
brought members together, fostering camaraderie and sportsmanship. 
 
Outstanding Achievements: We celebrated numerous victories and milestones, such as achieving CDA 
Accreditation through FILSOC. 
 
Community Engagement: Through various initiatives, we strengthened our relationships within and 
outside the club, making a positive impact in our community. 
 
We are immensely proud of our officers, working committees, and members for their dedication, 
passion, and hard work. Your commitment to excellence continues to inspire us all. 
 
As we move forward, we are excited to build on these achievements and create even more memorable 
experiences together. Let's continue to aim high, support one another, and make 2025 an even more 
extraordinary year for DFBC. 
 
Thank you for being a vital part of our club. Here's to many more strikes, spares, and shared successes! 
 
Best regards, 
Hashim Guinomla 
President  
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